
Another year of Anuga, happy to attend again!

We are happy to announce that 24 ICE will be attending Anuga, the leading global trade fair for
the food and beverage industry, again.

This will be our second year attending the Anuga fair. We have had great success finding
importers/distributors from all over the world, and we are looking forward to seeing them again.
Our Frozen Cocktails are available in over 50 countries, but we love to grow even more!

So, if you're interested in our products, we invite you to taste them and discuss a potential
partnership. You can find us in the 'Drinks' section, Hall 7 at stand F062.

Cheers,
Team 24 ICE

https://www.linkedin.com/company/anugashowcase/

